
Date of Final Determination 

11JUL2016 

UNCLASSIFIED 

Approved for Public Release 

Unclassified Summary of Final Determination 

Detainee Name 

Abdul Latif Nasir 

Detainee ISN 

244 

The Periodic Review Board, by consensus, determined that continued law of war detention of the detainee is no longer 
necessary to protect against a continuing significant threat to the security of the United States. The Board recognizes the 
detainee presents some level of threat in light of his past activities, skills, and associations; however, the Board found 
that in light of the factors and conditions of transfer identified below, the threat the detainee presents can be 
adequately mitigated. 

In making this determination, the Board considered the detainee's candid responses to the Board's questions regarding 
his reasons for going to Afghanistan and activities while there. The Board also noted that the detainee has multiple 
avenues for support upon transfer, to include a well-established family with a willingness and ability to provide him with 
housing, realistic employment opportunities, and economic support. Finally, the Board considered the detainee's 
renunciation of violence, that the detainee has committed a low number of disciplinary infractions while in detention, 
the detainee's efforts to educate himself while at Guantanamo through classes and self-study, and that the detainee has 
had no contact with individuals involved in terrorism-related activities outside of Guantanamo. 

The Board recommends transfer only to Morocco, with the appropriate security assurances as negotiated by the Special 
Envoys and agreed to by relevant USG departments and agencies. 
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